
PRESS RELEASE : MONTE GORE RESIGNATION 
 

 
 Park County wishes to announce that Undersheriff Monte Gore has resigned his 

employment with the Park County Sheriff's Office. The County wishes to thank 

Undersheriff Gore for his many years of service. 

 For the last fifteen years, Undersheriff Gore has served the County with 

distinction.  During his tenure, the County awarded him three life savings medals, one 

Special Citation for Bravery, seven Sheriff's Commendations, one award from the Park 

County Advisory Committee for his contribution to fellow employees, and one Sheriff's 

Distinguished Service Medal for heroic acts.  Undersheriff Gore has also been 

extremely active in the Park County Community.  He is the current President of the 

Central Mountain Training Foundation, past President of the Foxtail Pines HOA, past 

President of the South Park Parks and Recreation District, past Vice President of the 

Park County 911 Board, and helped develop and build the County's public shooting 

range.   

 Recent press reports regarding the unfortunate on-duty death of Corporal Nate 

Carrigan have erroneously suggested that Undersheriff Gore and Sergeant Welles 

Tonjes were in some way implicated in Corporal Carrigan's death.  The County wishes 

to clarify neither Undersheriff Gore nor Sergeant Tonjes were participants in the tactical 

decisions that were made at the time of Corporal Carrigan's death, and neither man is in 

any way responsible for Corporal Carrigan's death. 


	Signed Settlement Agreement with press release
	Signed Settlement Agreement
	2016.30.03 press release revisions

	Gore Reference Letter

